
 

 

77 Summer Street| 8th Floor| Boston, MA 02110 

 

05 April 2021 

 
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
 

Vesper Technologies Inc is committed to provide our customers with the highest level of product 

quality and service.  As such, we are notifying you of a minor change to the VM2020 part brand. 

 

Vesper is updating the VM2020 microphone package brand name from VP2020 to VM2020 to 

remain consistent with current Vesper branding practice.  There will be no change in form, fit, 

function, quality or reliability of the product.  This change is to help standardize manufacturing 

practices for Vesper Microphones.  Details of this improvement can be found in Appendix A. 

 

Please contact Vesper within 30 days of this notification with any questions or requests 

regarding this change. The first standard shipments with this change are planned for March 

2021. 

 

With best regards, 

David Woodilla 

Director of Quality 

quality@vespermems.com 

Vespermems.com  

  

http://vespermems.com/


 

 

77 Summer Street| 8th Floor| Boston, MA 02110 

 

Appendix A:  Change Detail 
 

 

   Samples:  Available Verification:  N/A First Ship:  March 2021

Notice:  006 Date:  05Apr21

Title:  VM2020 Brand
Change Timing: Last Order:

Change Classification:  

Notice Type:

     

Change Marking / Identification:

  Traceable through lid marking and lot records  

      

      

Change Details
Description of Change:  

Vesper is updating the VM2020 microphone package brand name from VP2020 to VM2020 

Reason for Change:  

  This change is to help standardize manufacturing practices for Vesper Microphones.

Affected Material:

  Vesper Microphone - VM2020

Anticipated Impact:    

  There will be no change in form, fit, function, quality or reliability of the product.

Datasheet / Electrical Specification

Design / Product Revision

Discontinuance

Foundry

Assembly

Test

Packing

Labeling

Other

Major Minor


